
Greetings Competitors! This email has some important information about the May Flower III & IV. 

 

By now you should have gotten entry confirmations from me. Please check them over carefully and if 

you need to make any changes let me know by Sunday evening. Keep in mind they were sent a few days 

ago and you may have sent me things to update your entry that will not show on the confirmation. 

If your entry is complete your packet will be in the envelope attached to your stall when you arrive and 

you will not need to come to the office to check in.  

If your entry is incomplete, there will be a sheet of paper in the stall envelope which will tell you exactly 

what you need to complete it. Bring this sheet of paper along with the missing items to the office in 

order to pick up your packet.  

If you would like to order more bedding you can let me know in advance. I will add it to your entry and 

you can pay when you get here. It is $8 per bale pre-paid and will be $10 if you need more during the 

show. 

I am attaching a set of signature pages to this email for those of you that still need to get them to me. I 

need a set of both pages for each show. You can email them back, upload them to your entry or bring 

them with you. 

We will be having food service but are still unable to hold our competitor party.      

Ride times will be emailed to you and posted on www.horseshowoffice.com on Tuesday, as will the 

stabling and camping assignments. 

If you have not yet sent your stall cleaning deposit check, please bring it with you. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you next week! 

Betsy Jones , Secretary 

(715) 296-6469 

 


